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Corts, Carynne

From: Lumm, Jane

Sent: Tuesday, September 04, 2012 9:10 PM

To: Cooper, Eli

Cc: Kunselman, Stephen; Powers, Steve; Hupy, Craig; Higgins, Sara
Subject: AATA Budget Related Q

Eli,

Thanks again for your responses to my Q's re: the Connector Study.

Tonight some Q's were raised re: the AATA budget, and this reminded me of the Q/request | submitted the other wk. re:
operating cost comparable data (comparing AATA to the other systems benchmarked in 2005). Do you know when AATA
will be able to provide that updated 2005 data? Thanks very much, Eli! -Jane



